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Long-term support for seafarers



• PPA acquired property at 3 Richardson Street in 
December 2020 – ideal site for new fit-for-purpose 
Seafarers’ Centre;

• Building will be demolished and a new Centre built;
• Demolition tender issued early August;
• Aim is to have the existing building removed prior to 

cyclone season.

A new home for seafarers in 
Port Hedland



• Ongoing discussions with Port Hedland Seafarers’ 
Centre and potential funding contributors;

• An opportunity for industry and other interested 
parties to be part of the development;

• Concept designs underway to be shared with 
project partners.

A new home for seafarers 
(cont’d)


